
NATIONAL REGULATOR FOR COMPULSORY SPECIFICATIONS ACT
(Act 5 of 2008)

PROPOSED WITHDRAWAL OF THE COMPULSORY SPECIFICATION FOR
RETRO-REFLECTIVE NUMBER PLATES FOR MOTOR VEHICLES

(VC 8062)

It is hereby made known, under section 13 (1) (a) of the National Regulator for

Compulsory Specifications Act (Act 5 of 2008) that the Minister of Trade and

Industry on recommendation of the NRCS Board, intends to withdraw the

compulsory specification for Retro-Reflective Number Plates for Motor Vehicles,

as published by Government Notice No. R445 of 3 April 1998 in Government

Gazette 18779.

Any person who wishes to comment on the intention of the Minister to withdraw

the compulsory specification concerned, may submit their comments in writing

to the Chief Executive Officer of National Regulator for Compulsory

Specifications (NRCS), Private Bag X25, Brooklyn, 0075, on or before the date

two (2) months after publication of this notice.

Dr Rob Davies, MP

Minister of Trade and Industry
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